
LANNY RIDER

MANAGER

TETERBORO AIRPORT

90 MOONACHIE AVENUE

TETECBORO, NEW JERSEY 07608

(201) 807-4019

October 21,2002

Michael Joseph
715 NE 15th Avenue
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33304

Dear Michael:

I tried unsuccessfully to e-mail the pictures we took during your visit to Teterboro
Airport and our stop at Newark on October 15, so I burned them onto the enclosed CD
that I hope you will be able to open.

Thanks for bringing your banner to us not only once, but a second time on October 16. I
apologize again for the delay on Wednesday. Had I known that the sponsors of that day's
event, who implored us to ask for your return, would so ungraciously keep you waiting
for hours, I would have withdrawn the invitation.

We wish you success in getting your Banner-a permanent display at the Smithsonian.

Now that your journey is complete, I hope you find peace and order will return, and that
you can get back to the normal frantic routine of photography.

Sincerely

Paul Bolognese


